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4th February 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Many parents have spoken to Mrs Rai-Moore and me about their being no crossing patrol on Upper Sutton 

Street to help families cross the road each morning and afternoon. We understand and share your concerns. 

Crossing Patrol staff are not employed by Aston Tower, but by Birmingham City Council, so we do not have 

control over whether there is a crossing patrol warden to help you.  

 

Last term, Mr Moore contacted Birmingham City Council to raise our concerns but the problem remains. This 

week, Mrs Rai-Moore will contact the local councillors to raise the matter with them to see if they can help. 

It would be good if as many parents can do so as well. You can find out who your councillors by going to: 

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/councillors/specificWard/2/aston 

 

In the meantime, please cross carefully, keeping your children with you. Please also park away from the 

yellow lines close to the school because this will help as well. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

J Moore    S Rai-Moore 

 

Jonathan Moore  Suki Rai-Moore 

Headteacher   Deputy Headteacher 
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